
Ms. Ricks, 

If you want to get comments on the record, I would recommend that you contact Ms. 
Michelle Miller in the Hernando County Planning Department. It is my understanding 
that Ms. Miller is the planner working on this project review for the County.  Ms. Miller 
has been copied on this email.   

However, I can tell you that the Public Works Department is requesting that this 
connection be made between Preston Hollow and the new project.  When the plat for 
Preston Hollow was recorded, the right of way for Forrest Crest Way was platted to the 
property line.  This indicates that Forrest Crest Way was intended to provide a future 
connection to the property to the west.  We believe that by providing this connection will 
be beneficial from a traffic operation standpoint.   

I have attached a copy if the Plat for Preston Hollow Unit 2 Phase 2 for your 
information.   

Respectfully 

Scott Herring  

J. Scott Herring, P.E. 

Director Of Public Works/County Engineer 

Hernando County Florida 

1525 East Jefferson Street 

Brooksville, FL 34601 

Phone:352-754-4060 

Fax: 352-754-4423 

SHerring@HernandoCounty.us 
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